% SPARK NEWS

Elim Covenant Church Children’s Newsletter July 2017

Dear Parents,

Another July is upon us. Wow has this year flown by. I missed
getting out a lot of newsletters and I am so sorry I have not been
more diligent in getting them to you. I pray your 4th celebrations
were all safe and fun. We are truly blessed to live in a country
where we can be free to worship the Lord and serve him openly. As
this year continues I pray we can continue to instill in your chil-
dren a deep love and relationship with our creator. Rooting them
in the biblical faith, that will carry them through the tough times
we know they will face in the future. If there are any questions or
concerns please feel free to talk with us. Also if there are any
problems your children are facing in life that we can help with
please let us know we would love to be that support for you and
them.

Blessings,

Scott & Victoria Fowler _
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Welcome all new Jr. Sparkers!ll Even though I MISS my older kids who Coming Events
have now graduated to Sparks, I'm looking forward to all the fun our cur-
rent class is going to be! (Coloring wind chimes, decorating bird houses,
painting Bible Verse pages, playing with play doh...)

-

Aug 30th 5:30-7:30 Back to
School Bonfire @ Fowlers
House (Flyer with more info

I thank all the Jr. Sparks (current and previous) for helping make the soon)

Mother's and Father's Day crafts! I am excited to start the Bible over

(we're back in Genesis) as we dive into summer-which will include outside September 9th -Block Party
play time on Wed. evenings if the weather is nice enough. Lunch Provided 11am-2pm
So lets get ready to see what God has done in the Old Testament, pray October 25th 6-7:30 Fall Fest
for what God is doing now and rejoice in our time we have together having and Trunk or Treat

fun!

Mrs. Dora Beth



